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Happy Fall Fitzgerald Community! 

With the new school year in full swing, Fitzgerald Public Schools has continued progress 

on numerous bond projects across the District that will enhance the learning environment 

of our students for years to come.  

 

 

We are excited to announce that the 
Fitzgerald High School Weight Room 
Addition broke ground in early September 
and has been making steady progress.  
The addition will be located at the 
Northeast Entrance off of Bart Avenue 
and includes new facilities for exercise 
and weight lifting for Fitzgerald High 
School’s athletic teams, as well as an 
expanded lobby space.   

Ground-breaking for the new Fitzgerald High School Weight 

Room addition began in early September. 

The recently completed stage at Schofield Elementary 

included a new stage curtain, acoustic panels, and lighting. 
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At Mound Park Elementary, site 
improvements concluded with fresh sod 
and new plantings at the Main Building 
Entrance.  Along with the recently 
completed new paving and monument 
sign, the landscaping will provide a 
welcoming impression to both students 
and visitors.  Improvements are also 
underway at Neigebaur and include new 
metal panels at window openings, exterior 
masonry repair and reconstruction, and 
interior renovations. 

Finally, work is complete at the Schofield 
Elementary stage, with new LED stage 
lighting, new acoustic panels, and a new 
stage curtain recently installed.  Looking 
forward to the remainder of the year, we 
are excited for continued progress on the 
Fitzgerald High School Weight Room 
Addition as well as the Neigebaur 
Administration Building.  We look forward 
to sharing these spaces with our students 
and our community! 

New landscaping is complete at Mound Park Elementary, 

while exterior improvements at Neigebaur are in progress. 


